
 
 

Twentymile Coal, LLC 
Foidel Creek Mine 
29515 RCR 27 
Oak Creek, CO  80467 
970.879.3800 

 
 
 
June 22, 2021 
 
Ms. Tabetha Lynch, Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado   80203 
(303) 866-3567 X 8147 
 
 
RE:  Twentymile Coal, LLC - Foidel Creek Mine (Permit No. C-82-056), Minor Revision (MR21-318) 15-
Left Thickener Underflow Borehole, Pad and Pipeline Revision 
 
Dear Ms. Lynch: 
 
Twentymile Coal, LLC (TC) requests CDRMS approval of a Minor Revision to our existing approved Permit for 
the movement of the already permitted 15LT TUF borehole, pad and pipeline.  Under TR 18-90 TC permitted 4 
additional TUF borehole locations. Due to current pumping and water levels under ground TC is requesting to 
move the 15LT pad 1000 feet east to allow for addition capacity in the underground workings. 
 
All original specifications permitted under TR90 for the 15 LT borehole location are still applicable. The only 
change is the pad location and the pipeline route which are minimal.  
 
Detailed design and maps are providd as revised PAP exhibits and revised maps, reflecting the location and 
configuration of the new location.   
 
We would like to proceed with this project ASAP to avoid any operation delays. We, therefore, appreciate your 
consideration, cooperation, and assistance in facilitating timely review and approval of this Minor Revision 
application.  After you have opportunity to review the accompanying information, please feel free to contact me 
with any questions or to discuss submittal materials or related matters. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miranda Kawcak 
Environmental Manager  
mkawcak@peabodyenergy.com 
970-870-2718 
 
 
 


